Hello,

We're MyGREEN Taxi and used to run about 10 accessible cabs. We're down now to six only. The City management approached several times to find solutions about improving the accessibility transportation in Lindon. We proposed several ideas and we got also sever promises but non of them had been applied.

Our intention is to attend and present our vision of improving transportation for mobility disabled community. The City has a role in this whether through helping the community or taxi companies by different means and bylaws.

Our aim is to let your committee aware of our vision and in this case helping your community and sharing the burden together with the City and other concerned parties.

Khalil Al Tarhuni MyGREEN Taxi President